
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We now have counted all the takings from the Christmas Fayre and can share the total 
amount raised for this event was £2,688.  
 
This includes £201 from the non-uniform day on Friday 3rd December and £306 from the 
Santa's Grotto, which have traditionally been included in the Christmas Fayre total. 
 
We have also raised the following in November/December: 
 
Wrap-a-Present (WAP) - £2,988 
Second hand Uniform Sales - £51 
Bag-2-School - £100 
Tuck Shop - £195 
 
So that is over Six Thousand Pounds raised in the past two months and before match 
funding is applied.  
 
These funds will go towards school projects that will be discussed at the next PTA meeting 
on Wednesday 12th January 2022. 
 

Thank you to all who were involved in organising PTA events this term. 

Your PTA 


